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AEA Committee on 
Government Relations’ 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FEBRUARY 3, 2014  

The Committee on 
Government Relations 
is a subcommittee of 
the American 
Economic Association 
charged with 
representing the 
interests of the 
economics profession 
in Washington DC and 
other locations around 
the country without 
taking a position on 
questions of economic 
policy or on any 
partisan matter. 

 
 

NICHD Program Officer Position 
If you might be interested in managing programs in population economics at the 
Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development 
(NICHD) please see the announcement (NICHD Program Officer position.pdf). Please 
also forward this email to any economist or social scientist with economics training 
who you think might be interested in this position. 

There is some urgency here: the position has not even been announced yet, but it 
will close on February 23rd! 

The AEA's Committee on Government Relations is disseminating this job 
announcement because NICHD is a source of funding for important economic 
research and data collections. 

Feel free to contact me or Rebecca Clark, the NICHD Population Dynamics Branch 
Chief (rclark@mail.nih.gov) if you have further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Newlon 

___________________________________ 

Daniel H. Newlon 
Director, Government Relations 
American Economic Association 
1701 K Street, Suite 1150 
Washington, DC 20006 
 
dan.newlon@aeapubs.org 
(571) 499-7338 
www.vanderbilt.edu/AEA/gov_rel.html 
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